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Update from the Executive Director of the EUIPO

The Executive Director of the EUIPO, Christian Archambeau, has released a new
video update on the latest developments at the Office.

Mr. Archambeau gave an update on current filing trends at the EUIPO and
reviewed progress on the SME-focused initiatives at the Office, including the
recently launched SME Fund as well as an SME portal and a new easy e-filing
tool that will be up and running shortly.

Watch the video
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